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REPORT 
 

The Department of Mathematics, St. Edmund’s College organized an outreach 
program in Lumparing Vidyapith Secondary School for students of class 6, 7, 8, 
9, 10 on 31st August, 2018. The outreach program is aimed at fostering interest 
and enthusiasm for mathematics among primary school students in remote 
areas of the state. The program sought to engage young minds with the wonders 
of mathematics through popular talk, interactive and hands-on sessions.  
 
The event commenced with an engaging and informative talk delivered by Ms. 
Sabari Sarkar, a senior teacher of the department. The talk focused on 
showcasing the relevance, beauty, and applications of mathematics in everyday 
life. Through relatable examples and anecdotes, the speaker captivated the 
attention of the young audience, making complex mathematical concepts 
accessible and intriguing. 
 
Following the talk, an interactive session was conducted to encourage active 
participation and dialogue. Students were encouraged to ask questions, share 
their thoughts, and engage in hands-on activities related to mathematics. This 
session facilitated a dynamic exchange of ideas and fostered a spirit of curiosity 
and exploration among the students. 
 
The Outreach Program not only served as an avenue for imparting mathematical 
knowledge but also instilled confidence and curiosity in the young minds. 
Through such initiatives, we aim to nurture a generation of critical thinkers and 
problem solvers who are equipped with the essential skills to excel in both 
academic and real-world scenarios.  
 
The Outreach Program proved to be a resounding success in achieving its 
objectives of popularizing mathematics and igniting interest among young 
learners and fostering a culture of mathematical literacy from an early age. 
Overall, the Mathematics Department is committed to continuing its efforts in 
promoting mathematics education and inspiring the next generation of 
mathematicians and problem solvers. 
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